
From: Malashenko, Elizaveta I.
Sent: 1/9/2013 3:51:58 PM

Cherry, Brian K (/0=PG&E/0U=C0RP0RATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=BKC7)To:

Cc:
Bee:
Subject: Happy New Year!

Brian,

Happy New Year! Hope you had a wonderful holiday season. You mentioned getting together 
at the end of the year, but things got so hectic we never got a chance. Maybe if your schedule 
allows we could catch up over lunch again?

Best,

Liza

Elizaveta Malashenko

Program and Project Supervisor

Grid Planning and Reliability

Energy Division

California Public Utilities Commission

Phone:415-703-2274

E-maii: eiizaveta.maiashenko@cpuc.ca.gov
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